
 
Freeland Middle School Announcements              
September 18th, 2024 

 

●​ Good Luck to our 7th & 8th Grade Girls Basketball teams as they will be taking 
on Frankenmuth Rittmueller Middle School at home tonight. The 7th grade game 
starts at 4:30pm and 8th grade starts at 5:30pm.​
 

●​ We will be playing trivia at lunch today. Please make sure to bring a Chromebook 
for your table!​
 

●​ We are starting to see trash left in the circle area and the hallway during brain 
break. Remember that it is a SOAR expectation that we take care of the hallways 
and students seen not picking up their trash will be meeting with Mrs. Thunberg 
to discuss. If you see something left behind on accident, help your fellow Falcons 
by picking it up and throwing it away.​
 

●​ Just a reminder that the MS/HS doors in the morning don't open until 7:15 AM 

​

 

                               Parent Announcements 
 
 

●​ The Great Lakes Bay Region National Down Syndrome Society is holding their 
annual BuddyWalk on Sunday, September 29 at Carrollton High School. Please 
see the flier for more information on this event.​
 

●​ Vaping Webinar Link to Webinar​
 

●​ Please remember that any new bussing arrangements require 24 hour notice to 
process.  This includes situations where you would like your child to ride home 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/19N3KrntEqw4byHfla4cBVZQ_N_6K-jO2/view?usp=sharing
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_7QZBBQT6RPCTZT6F8jEqKg?utm_campaign=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery#/registration?eT


with a friend or to a different location. This must be in writing.  Requests can be 
sent to colest@freelandschools.net 

 
●​ If you would like to add money to your students meal account, please visit the 

link provided. https://freeland.familyportal.cloud/ 
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